
Michael  L.  Fallarino  of
Farrell Fritz to Receive Long
Island Business News’ CFO of
the Year Award
Farrell  Fritz’s  Director  of  Finance,  Michael  (Mike)  L.
Fallarino, will be a recipient of Long Island Business News’
“CFO of the Year” award. He will be honored at a reception on
Thursday, September 24, 2015 at 6 p.m. at Crest Hollow Country
Club in Woodbury, NY.

Fallarino, a Levittown, NY, resident, joined Farrell Fritz in
1996. He has in-depth experience in all financial matters,
including  financial  statements  and  analyses,  budgeting,
billing,  accounts  receivable,  accounts  payable,  payroll,
benefit administration, insurance and accounting systems, the
firm said in a release.

The release continues:

Outside of work, Mike supports the Ronald McDonald House of
Long Island. As current vice chairman, he sits on several
committees,  including  the  executive,  finance  and  audit
committees. Prior to joining the board of directors in 2012,
he was a member of the business advisory board. Mike has also
been an active member in his community, serving on many boards
and organizations.

The CFO of the Year program will recognize Long Island’s top
financial officers for their outstanding fiscal leadership and
asset  management,  contributions  to  their  company’s
performance,  their  contribution  and  commitment  to  their
profession and organizations, as well as their involvement in
the community.
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